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From: Paul Scott
To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission
Subject: Immigration
Date: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 12:32:04 PM

You don't often get email from pascott2001@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

My wife is a legal immigrant to the United States.

She applied to enter the United States legally, because fluent in all aspects of
English, earned a BSN in nursing, paid all fees herself , underwent a background
check, was approved for entry into the United States and waited her turn in line
before coming to the United States.

We tried to sponsor a single relative of hers who has an undergraduate degree in
engineering and a masters in business around thirty years ago.

This woman, who is now in her 50s, is still on the waiting list.

Here’s is my question for the new police chief: Why should unvetted economic
migrants be allowed to jump to the head of the immigration list ahead of people who
are trying to become legal immigrants?

I request a formal response to my question.

Personally, I don’t like it when someone cuts to the head of the checkout line at
Woodmans.

Why should there there be a back door around the immigration line that
discriminates against Africans, Asians and Eastern Europeans who are at a
disadvantage not having a land border they can cross to illegally enter the United
States?

Please read my question exactly as it appears as I await the response of each
candidate who is sworn to uphold the constitution.
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